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To Secretary of State Jena Griswold and the rules committee:
 
The proposal to even consider rank choice voting in Colorado is not only appalling, but it totally
against what free and fair elections should be.  The implementation of rank choice dilutes our vote
from one legal vote per voter to a small percentage of a vote per voter.  Our voices will be greatly
weakened with this choice.  An example of this took place most recently in Alaska.  At this day in
time, voters across the country feel they are being denied what is to be considered fair and
equitable voting regardless of what side of the aisle you sit on.  Do not make them feel more
disenfranchised than they already feel.  I implore you to NOT continue with the implementation of
Rank Choice Voting in Colorado.  Let our voices be heard!  One legal vote for one person.
 
Sincerely,
Ruth Kinnett




